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Chapin Spencer       P.O. Box 849
PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR                     BURLINGTON, VT

                                05402
Norman  J. Baldwin, P.E. (802) 863-9094 P
CITY ENGINEER (802) 863-0466 F

July 17, 2015

Miles E. Waite, PhD
Waite-Heindel Environmental Management
7 Kilburn Street, Suite 301
Burlington, VT 05401

Re:  Consent Letter for Discharge of Treated Groundwater from 28 N. Williams Street to
Municipal Sewer System

Dear Miles,

This letter is to inform you, your client, Vermont Department of Environmental Conservation
and other interested parties that Burlington is willing to receive treated contaminated
groundwater from the above property into its municipal sewer system.  The groundwater will
be further treated at our Waste Water Treatment Plant (WWTP) before discharge to Lake
Champlain.  This acceptance letter is contingent upon a signed agreement between the City and
property owner before the treatment system is put into service.

Flow from this area is treated at our Main Wastewater Plant on Lavalley Lane.

This letter is good for one (1) year from the date of writing.  If this letter is not filed with the
proper offices, or if the proper permits are not obtained within that year, you will need to
reapply for your client.  Please feel free to call me at 865-7258 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Steve Roy, P.E.
Water Resources Engineer
Burlington Public Works


